
Monday, May 25, 2020  

KPJS Council Meeting # 5  
Attendees:  
Jenn Penikett, Patti Myers, Rebecca Hart, Megan Meeds, Lillian Hanson, Bruce Burley, 
Kate McColeman, Jen Mack, Claudia El Ouni, Darlene Kofoed, Martine Puts, Kayleigh 
Rosen, Deirdre Crampton  

• ​Welcome  

Old Business:   

• Pizza cancelled - those who requested will receive reimbursement - the rest is donated to 
school council  

Updated By-Laws:   

• Changes to by laws have been sent via email. Any comments or concerns can be emailed to 
Megan. Council will vote on them via email later this week.  

Budget Update:  

• ​Hard to predict what will and will not be allowed - so many unknowns  

• ​Pizza and bake sales for sure deleted  

• ​Deirdre not doing online auction - someone needs to take over  

• ​Budget committee to provide ‘bare bones’ budget  

• ​+/- $10,000 in the bank account today - some money owed to Natalie for scientist to the 
school and prologue etc.  

• ​cash in the safe which won’t be deposited until Sept  

• ​Health and wellness budget to go to needs of community in the school ​• ​Megan proposed 
community outreach line in the budget for families in need  ​• ​Flipgive money to stay in 

Flipgive account until next year when cheques can be deposited ​• ​New ice machine is 
needed for the office - council voted to approve the purchase  

Principal’s Report:   

• Some full time permanent positions still being filled  
• New principal should be announced shortly  
• Executive positions for council open next year - it would be helpful if someone on council 

currently would apply for the executive position  
• Next Monday they are hoping to phase in access to the school building - small groups at a 

time  
• Starting a plan for families to access school to pick up belongings (June 8 - July 3)  • There will 
be reporting to parents on achievements up to March 13. After that, nobody will be  penalized. 



However, a student can improve their efforts  
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• Decisions are not in the school boards (or Principal’s) hands. They are coming from the 
Ministry of Health.  

• TDSB gave Chrome books to families from schools - everything was catalogued and 
recorded. Kimberley was able to lend more than our school needed. Chromebook's will not 
be in the school in the fall, but will be eventually returned.  

• Once a new Principal is chosen, there will be a letter and introduction sent to parents.  

Year End & Next Year:   

• Welcome to Kindergarten - a slideshow is being made to be sent to new parents/students.  • 
Thank you Everyone!  

Meeting Adjourned  
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